
 

14th February 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Dolphins Class Homework Project 

This term our topic is history based and we have been learning about The 

British Monarchy. To support and consolidate the children’s learning, we 

would like them to complete a homework project. The project consists of a 

range of both practical and written activities that they can complete.  

Accompanying this letter is a list of activities from which the children can 

choose. Each child must complete at least one, good quality task. They may 

choose to do more if they wish. Due to space restrictions in the classroom, 

please can you make sure that your child’s work will fit on their table space 

(50cm x 50cm). 

We strongly encourage children to think about their task early and not to leave 

it all to the last minute. Children should present their work neatly and to their 

best ability. While we encourage collaborative work with parents/carers, the 

majority of work should be completed by the child, and they must be able to 

talk about it and what they have learned. We expect children to spend 

between 2-3 hours on their homework project over several days or weeks.  

All items should be brought in the day before(31/03)  the open afternoon as 

we do not have space in class to store them all. PLEASE DO NOT SEND IT IN 

ANY EARLIER. 

At the end of term, we would like the children to have their completed work in 

school on the afternoon of Friday 1st April for the exhibition. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Mrs De Silva 

Dolphins Class Teacher. 

 
 



 

 


